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LOUISIANA LEGISLATIVE AUDITOR RELEASES AUDIT OF DEPARTMENT OF 
STATE’S FINANCIAL CONTROLS 

BATON ROUGE, La. — The Louisiana Legislative Auditor has released an audit meant to “evaluate certain 
controls DOS uses to ensure accurate financial reporting, compliance with applicable laws and regulations, and 
accountability over public funds.” The report found that the Department’s controls “provide reasonable 
assurance of accountability over public funds.” 
 
“As a public servant, it is incumbent upon me to be a responsible steward of taxpayer funds,” Secretary of State 
Nancy Landry said. “I am extremely proud to say that the Louisiana Legislative Auditor has once again 
confirmed that our agency is meeting and exceeding the people’s expectations. Not only do we have secure 
elections, but the Secretary of State’s office is also a trustworthy caretaker of Louisianians’ tax dollars. I could 
not be prouder of the dedicated staff who work every day to make this possible, and I also wish to thank 
Michael Waguespack and the Louisiana Legislative Auditor team for their incredible work.” 
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